St. Edmund's Episcopal Church 1500 Perez Drive, Pacifica CA 94044 www.SaintEdmundsPacifica.org

Re: A prayer for help in restoring the People's Labyrinth at St Edmund's.

July 30, 2025

Dear Members and Friends of St Edmund's,

Greetings of Peace!

I am writing to reach out to you on behalf of St Edmund's Beloved Community to be our partner in restoring the People's Labyrinth at St Edmund's Episcopal Church in Pacifica.

In 1995, St Edmund's Labyrinth was made for the benefit of all people who come to meditate and find peace in this God's vineyard. Many groups and individuals have benefitted from walking the labyrinth. The Girl Scouts of Pacifica, The TaiChi group, Church members and members of Pacifica community at large have walked the labyrinth for their group and individual spiritual enrichment.

Over the past 5 years however, the labyrinth paint has significantly faded and is in need of restoration. We believe that St Edmund's Church and our Labyrinth, nestled at the foot of a beautiful verdant mountain space with the sound flowing creek water have captivated the hearts and souls of many who come and visit this place. This is God's works of grace. A restoration is then a need to continue such presence and spiritual space.

We are hoping to be able to raise \$20,000 for this project. We have an initial fundraising this coming August 23, 2025, Saturday at 4 P.M. We will be asking sponsors to help defray the cost. This might be a year and a half plan to come up with the fund.

I invite you therefore to be a sponsor for this project. With your generous donations and prayers, you become a conduit of love and life for people who would walk the People's Labyrinth at St Edmund's. Attached herewith is the sponsor page, which will add you to the list of donors in the plaque of appreciation board. A reserved seat will be waiting for you at the event.

God loves a cheerful giver.

For God and People,

The Rev. Leonard Oakes, Vicar 650-534-5831